BLOUBERG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

MEDIA STATEMENT

Monday, 22 October 2018

FOR IMMIDIATE RELEASE

MAYOR’S MESSAGE TO 2018 MATRICULANTS

This is that time of the year that we have been waiting for as parents, sisters, brothers
and specifically 2018 Matriculants. The time which we expect our learners to be sitting for
their final examinations, which they have been preparing for since February, Matric level
is always regarded as a bridge between basic and higher education, which is also being
regarded as a deciding factor in one’s educational pursuits. It is a vital and crucial test
which will indeed be a determination in someone’s lifelong career options.

Because of this exams are always being associated with extreme levels of stress and
anxiety. We therefore call upon parents and relatives to make sure that conducive
environment is being created at home for Matric learners to be free from any interference

when preparing for their exams. Time management is very critical at this time when one is
* preparing for exams and during the actual writing process. We call upon learners not to
panic, and put themselves under any stressful activities by applying smart reading
techniques.

We wish you all, the best. Good luck,
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